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WASHINGTON, D.C., December 12, 2019 — For the second year in a row, Cozen O’Connor Public

Strategies’ Patrick Martin has been named to The Hill’s Top Lobbyists: Hired Guns list. The Hill is one

of the most influential U.S. websites, providing non-partisan political commentary and focusing on the

White House, the U.S. Congress, and elections campaigns. The Top Lobbyists list includes those

“who wielded their clout and knowledge most effectively on behalf of their clients.”

Patrick directs the firm’s government relations and public advocacy efforts in the Midwest, and works

out of the firm’s Chicago and Washington, D.C., offices. His practice focuses on advising highly

regulated companies in the health care, energy, financial services, retail, transportation, cannabis,

and higher education industries. Patrick advocates for clients before Congress, the White House,

federal agencies, and state and local governments.

To read more, please click here.
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